
Ready Steady Tokyo 2020 Information  
 
 
Dear Presidents of National Federations and Shooters of the World, 
  
Based on the advice and recommendation from ISSF, Tokyo 2020 has decided to 
cancel the Shooting Test Event as an international competition due to the situation of 
the Coronavirus.  
For the refund of accommodation fee, please contact TOBU TOP TOURS CO., LTD. 
(traveldesk_shooting@tobutoptours.co.jp), the supporting agent for accommodation and 
transportation. 
  
We look forward to meeting you at the Olympic Games. 
  
Best regards, 
Tokyo2020 Shooting Team 
 


